	NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of PIKE COUNTY, Indiana, that when the county adopted its 2016 budgets, tax rates, and levies on September 8, 2015, the county’s adoption form misstated the 2016 cumulative bridge fund tax rate. Taxpayers are hereby notified that the county council will meet at 8:30AM local time on Monday, November 23, 2015, at the Courthouse Auditorium, 801 E. Main St.,
Petersburg, to readopt the following figure, which was the figure intended to be adopted on September 8, 2015:
Cumulative Bridge Fund: 2016 Adopted Tax of $0.0469 per $100 of assessed valuation


	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


